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I live on the hill in Mount Vernon, WA. Like much of central Mount Vernon, we are within the
sight and sound of the railroad tracks. Any accidents, spills, etc. with the contents of rail traffic will
have an impact on our neighborhood.
Therefore, I support the new rules expanding the reporting requirements for companies in the state
receiving crude oil by rail and pipeline. It is important for the Department of Ecology and
emergency responders to better understand the oil and its characteristics that are moving through
the State of Washington. With this expanded information they can be better prepared for potential
spills.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this important issue.
Marie Erbstoeszer


